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Re: 10CFR26.71(d)
s
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk

3

Washington, DC 20555

Haddam Neck Plant
Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit Nos.1,2, and 3 /

Correction to Semiannual Fitness-for-Duty Performance Data

/Ofor January 1998 throuah June 1998

Reference (1): B17420, F. C. Rothen to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

2, and 3 - Semiannual Fitness-for-Duty Performance Data for January [!6 3) ;|"Haddam Neck Plant, ' Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit Nos.1,

1998 through June 1998," dated August 31,1998

Reference (2): B17037, F. C. Rothen to U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
.

"Haddam Neck Plant, Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit Nos.1,
2, and 3 - Semiannual Fitness-for Duty Performance Data for July
1997 through December 1997," dated February 25,1998

The purpose of this letter is to correct errors in above References. Specifically, in
Reference.(1), Attachment 1, page 3, under " percent confirmed positive rates" the
correct number for " Random" should be 0.39 percent, and not 30 percent.

'In addition, on the same page under " Management Actions," the actions taken relative
to a contractor who tested confirmed positive for a second time should be revised from,
"This person will be. permanently denied' unescorted access at any of Northeast
Utilities' nuclear facilities" to "This person will be denied unescorted access at any of
Northeast Utilities' nuclear facilities for a period of three years." Please note that this
statement should also be revised in Reference (2).
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The cause of these inaccuracies was determined to be administrative errors. We regret
any confusion this information may have caused. If you have any questions regarding
this correction or the original submittal, please contact Mr. Mario Robles, Jr. at (860) 447-
1791 ext 0279. !

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST UTILITIES SERVICE COMPANY

w
~} A

F. C. Rothen |

Vice President - Nuclear Work Services I
1

;

cc: E. V. Imbro, Director, Millstone ICAVP
H. J. Miller, Region i Administrator
W. M. Dean, Director, Millstone Project Directorate
W. D. Lanning, Director, Millstone Inspections
S. Dembek, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No.1
D. G. Mcdonald, Jr., NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 2
J. W. Andersen, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 3
T. L. Fredrichs, NRC Project Manager, Haddam Neck Plant
T. A. Eastick, Senior Resident inspector, Millstone Unit No.1
D. P. Beaulieu, Senior Resident |nspector, Millstone Unit No. 2
A. C. Cerne, Senior Resident inspector, Millstone Unit No. 3
W. J. Raymond, Senior Resident inspector, Haddam Neck Plant
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